
 

COMMISSION ON JUDICIAL DISABILITIES 

  

NOTICE OF REPRIMAND HEARING  

 IN THE MATTER OF JUDGE MICHAEL R. WHITE 

 CJD 2022-023   

  
The Maryland Commission on Judicial Disabilities (“Commission”) will 

conduct a hearing to consider whether a reprimand should be issued against 

Judge Michael R. White in the above-captioned case on Monday June 26, 

2023, beginning at 5:45 p.m. The hearing will take place at the Judicial 

College of Maryland, 187 Harry S. Truman Parkway in Annapolis, Maryland. 

The hearing is open to the public.   

 

 For further information, contact the Government Relations and Public 

Affairs Division at 410-260-1488 or communications@mdcourts.gov.  


